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As of August 22, 2017, Microfilm Reading Room will serve our readers at a new location, next to the
Book Issue Station on Floor 7.
 

Dear Readers,

We would like to inform you that as of August 22, 2017, Microfilm Reading Room will serve you at a
new location, next to the Book Issue Station on Floor 7.

Thanks for your understanding.
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